
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been great to have every pupil a school this week. Everyone is well. 

All the pupils have enjoyed The Living Eggs and our hatched chicks are thriving. They will be with us a 
few more days next week before returning to a free-range life on the farm. Don’t forget to check our 
website to see the latest photos. 

Key Stage 3 pupils have been taking lateral flow tests at school if parents have requested this. Pupils in 
KS3 will move to home testing next week and kits will be sent home on Monday. Rian will be in touch to 
invite you to a short training session to show you how to register test results with us and with the NHS. 

We are really pleased to let you know we have two parent governors. A big thank you to Soulaf and 
Redouane. I’ll let you know when there is more information about our new Local Governing Body on our 
website. If you have any questions, comments or suggestions for Soulaf and Redouane you can speak to 
them when you see them at the start or end of the day or you can leave them a message at the school 
office. 

Friday March 19th is Red Nose Day. We will be raising money for Red Nose Day with our raffle for the 
amazing Toy Car. 

 

Your raffle tickets are attached to this letter and you can send any donation you would like to make into 
school any day next week to the office. We will be having a Special Red Nose Day Dessert for Friday 
lunch too. 

Have a lovely weekend, Steph 
 
Best wishes 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


